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Please ban cruise ship scrubbers from emptying their waste into Puget Sound -- this would be not
only disgusting but profoundly harmful. Not only to the charismatic species like orcas, but to the
whole marine ecosystem. I guess scientists have always known, but like many members of the
public I am becoming more and more aware of how all life on earth -- including mine and those of
my dear grandchildren -- depend on a healthy marine ecosystem. Please protect us all!


